
Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Robinhood Road Block Party Request 
7 messages

Jason Crawford <jascrawford@gmail.com> Fri, Jun 14, 2019 at 4:11 PM
Reply-To: jascrawford@gmail.com
To: Selectmen@natickma.org
Cc: "jascrawford@gmail.com" <jascrawford@gmail.com>

Hello Natick Board of Selectmen, 
 
My neighbors and I are planning a block party for Saturday, September 
14, 2019 (rain date: Sunday, 9/15).  We would like your approval to 
block off Robinhood Road between Archer Drive and Stagg Road from 3 pm 
to 9 pm. 
 
Natick Police said that they will review the request once we get 
approval from your board. 
 
Please let me know if I need to fill out any additional forms to get 
on the next meeting agenda so the board can review this request. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Jason Crawford 
20 Hampton Road 
860-335-7454 
jascrawford@gmail.com 

mailto:jascrawford@gmail.com


 

Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Tue, Jun 18, 2019 at 9:02 AM
To: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>

Hi Brian -- recommendations?
[Quoted text hidden]
[Quoted text hidden]

 

 

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Thu, Jun 20, 2019 at 2:21 PM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Trish,
 
Recommend approval with the following s�pula�ons:
 

·        Public Safety Dispatch (508-647-9500) to be no�fied when the roadway is going to be closed, and again
when it is re-opened.  All roadways shall be opened no later than 8pm.
·        Nothing be erected or placed in the roadway that cannot be easily removed in the event an emergency
response is needed
·        Residents in the affected area to be no�fied in wri�ng prior to the event date
·        Nothing be placed on, or around a fire hydrant that cannot be easily moved.  Fire hydrants shall not be
blocked.
·       Robinhood Road to be closed at Archer Drive and then again at Stagg Drive.

 
Addi�onally:
 

·        Traffic cones and/or barricades may be checked out from Police Headquarters the morning of the event,
and returned immediately following.

 
Reminder:
 

·        All laws rela�ve to alcoholic beverages including the possession/carrying of same remain in effect.
 
Respec�ully,
 
Lt. Brian G. Lauzon
 
On Tue, Jun 18, 2019 at 9:02 AM Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> wrote: 
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